
Volunteers Needed! 
Would you like to learn about raptor identification and 

gain valuable field experience? 
The Cosumnes River Preserve is looking for volunteers to 

participate in their Spring/Summer Raptor Surveys 
beginning in  March. 

 

        
No previous experience needed.  

Volunteers need to attend a mandatory training session  

on February 22, 2017, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. p.m.   

at the Preserve’s  Visitor Center, located at 13501 Franklin Blvd. Galt, CA 95632.   

Volunteers must be willing to dedicate to the 2nd and 4th Wednesday mornings 

 of each month beginning March 8th and ending September 27th 2017.   

Surveys will start at 10:00 a.m. and end around noon.  

For more information and to sign up for the training please contact 

 Patrick Moffett by email pmoffett@blm.gov or by phone (916) 542-3139.  
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